From: Sheena Chan < >

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 7:01 AM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Comments for Application A-2023-0026 (85 Victoria Street)

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

To whom it may concern,

As an immediate neighbour, I do not have any concerns or objections in regards to the lot severance being undertaken at 85 Victoria Street. My mailing address is below and these comments relate to the application number in the subject line of this email. I am responding to the Public Meeting Notice I received in the mail recently.

I will not be attending the November 14, 2023 meeting scheduled for 9:00am in person, please provide WebEx for participate virtually.

Please contact me if you require any additional information or clarification.

Regards,

Sheena & Brian Chan 84 Victoria Street Brampton, Ontario L6Y 0A6